
HIGH INCOME SECURITIES FUND ADJOURNS ANNUAL MEETING 

December 27, 2024 -- High Income Securities Fund (NYSE: PCF) announced that the annual 
stockholder meeting convened on December 27, 2024 and was adjourned until January 3, 2025 
at 11:00 a.m., Eastern time to afford stockholders additional time to vote their shares. 

CONTACT: U.S. Bank Global Fund Services – Noah Davis (414) 516-1696 


